Fiala, Eugenia J.

From:

Gesualdi, Constance R.

3ent:

Monday, December 27, 2004 9:00 AM

To:

'sandy greenwood'

Cc: Subject: Fiala, Eugenia J.; Duffie, Deborah L. RE: Resignation for Sandra Greenwood

#040936 02/14/05

Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:

Follow up Flagged

Sandy,

I am sorry to hear that you are leaving, but I do understand. Thank you for giving your energy to the CAB this past year. I look forward to having you return to the Board when your studies conclude.

Personally, I wish you all the best. I have enjoyed meeting you.

Coni Gesualdi

Cultural Affairs Manager
Department of Cultural Affairs
City of Gainesville
Gainesville, FL 32601
352.334.5064
352.334.2146 fax

----Original Message----

www.gvlculturalaffairs.org

From: sandy greenwood [mailto:dancinggreenwood@yahoo.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 23, 2004 12:26 PM

To: Gesualdi, Constance R.

Subject: Resignation for Sandra Greenwood

Hi, Connie,

It is with regret I must resign from the Cultural Affairs Board. In my short term, I learned much, met many wonderful people, contributed at least some value to the Board and had fun as well.

I am now a student once again, pursuing a master's degree while I continue working full time. My first class meets on Wednesdays from 5-8, so I could not make any meetings until late spring. In addition, I believe the amount of available time would make it difficult for me to contribute much value to the board.

I expect to be done in two years and will check back with you at that time about vacancies. I really was looking forward to participating in the Budget and Grants committee and Executive Board activities.

Thanks for all you do for the Board and the City! Happy Holidays, -sandy